
 

2018 Summer Fayre 

Raffle Prizes Announced! 

The PTFA are delighted to announce the 
exciting prizes for this year’s raffle. Good 
luck! 
 Amazon Echo 

 £50 Love to Shop vouchers 

 Pamper Session at Heads of Coleshill (£20.00 
hair voucher, podiatrist session and eyebrow 
threading) 

 £25 Morrisons voucher 

 Sky Trail at Planters Voucher 

 Fourways Play centre voucher 

 Strykers Bowling Voucher 

 WBA signed Pennant 

 £10 Planters Voucher and much more 

 

Friday 15th June 

Children can wear their own 

clothes to school and bring in 

items for the White Elephant 

stall or an item for the 

Summer Fayre tombola.  

**IMPORTANT** 
Y3 should wear school 

uniform as they are going on 
a school trip on Friday. 

Manor Adventure. 

All the spaces have now been 
allocated for Manor Adventure. 
ParentPay has been set up to allow 
deposits to be paid. Please ensure 
that the £70 deposit is paid by 
22nd June to secure your child’s 
place.  
 
There are still spaces for Y4/5, 3 
girls and 1 boy 
and for Y5/6 there are plenty of 
spaces. 

 

 
 

The Amazing Honesty Shop 

and Community Cafe 

Where: Coleshill Town Hall  
When: Friday 29th June 2018 10:00 – 
1:00pm  
A great opportunity for all - anyone can 
attend and purchase for a donation of 30-
40% of a regular retail price or a kind and 
generous donation. 
The Community Cafe will be open and run 
by pupils from the Woodlands School in 
Coleshill. In addition there will be two 
stalls, one run by the Father Hudsons 
Society Day Care clients will sell 
homemade soaps and bath bombs. 
Another stall, run by Woodlands pupils, 
will sell individual 'Lazer Blazer' items and 
crafts and upcycled products. 
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Thank you to those parents who 
have written in to give their 
thoughts and feedback regarding 
our behaviour and celebration 
policies. 

We are in the process of 
developing a working party to 
manage the review and lead 
improvements during 2018-19 
school year.  
 
Please keep your ideas and 
children’s experiences coming so 
they can be included in the 
review. 
 
 

 

 


